
 
 

Press Release - Wonderla Bangalore Resort reopening on July 5th 
 
Bengaluru, 2nd July 2021: Wonderla Resort in Bangalore is all set to reopen its business from 
5th July 2021 with a 50% capacity as a crowd control measure. Keeping in mind the ongoing 
situation, Wonderla continues to follow all the safety and precautionary measures like well 
sanitized rooms and limited but sufficient facilities, adhering to the government guidelines. 
 
Commenting on the decision, Mr. Arun K Chittilapilly, Managing Director, Wonderla Holidays 
Ltd, said, “We have arrived at this decision after understanding the consumer needs. The long 
lockdown and pandemic has made all of us realize the importance of taking breaks. 
Facilitating better than ever experiences of an opulent stay along with making the health and 
safety of the guests and staff our top priority, we request everyone to follow the same for a 
safe and joyous trip”. 
   
Celebrating the much awaited reopening of Wonderla Resorts, Wonderla Holidays has 
extended an offer costing Rs 4999 + GST for two pax for one night, including breakfast and 
dinner.  
 
The Wonderla Amusement Park is to remain closed until further notice from the Karnataka 
Government. For more details, check Wonderla’s official website: 
https://www.wonderla.com/ 
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